
From:  "Alex Lo" <Alex.Lo@tntsupermarket.com> 
To: <edc@toronto.ca> 
CC: "James Wong" <James.Wong@tntsupermarket.com>, <Alain.Brandon@loblaw.ca> 
Date:  10/11/2012 10:45 am 
Subject:  Fwd: Changes to Holiday Shopping Regulations  

Dear Merle,   

Thank you for your update on the Changes to Holiday Shopping Regulation.   

As we can see from the finding of the research that there are 74% of 81  
municipalities permit shopping on Family Day and we think this is a majority  
wish of retail business establishments. We really want to express our  
opinion that whether City of Toronto Economic Development Committee can also  
recommend to permit all retail business establishments to open on Family Day  
as well.    

Thank you for your consideration.     

Best regards,   

Alex Lo 
Administration Manager 
T&T Supermarket Inc. 
Eastern Regional Office 
Direct: (416) 644-8202 
Mobile: (647) 393-8202 
Fax:(416) 297-8881     


